
 
TOWN OF CHESTER 

1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 
CHESTER, NY  10918 

 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
The Town of Chester Town Board has scheduled a Special Meeting on Friday, February 26, 2016 at 
9:00 am with regard to the establishment of Lead Agency and SEQRA Notice of Determination for  
application  to the New York Stat Environmental Facilities Corporation Drinking Water Program for the  
Walton Lake Water District.  Said meeting to take place in the Chester Town Hall, 1786 Kings Highway, 
Chester, NY. 
 
The Town Board will also conduct any other business brought before the Board. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
TOWN OF CHESTER 
 
 
LINDA ZAPPALA 
TOWN CLERK 
February 19, 2016 
 
 
 


